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Dear CAISO Transmission Planning team, 

PG&E appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on the Local Capacity Requirements 

(LCR) Draft Study Manual and initial 2024 and 2028 base cases.  Below please find PG&E’s brief 

comments. 

There are three PG&E less than $50 Million projects which were recommended for approval in 

the Nov. 17, 2022 Stakeholder meeting (i.e., Banta 60 kV Bus Voltage Conversion Project, 

Metcalf 230/115 kV Transformers Circuit Breaker Addition Project and South Bay Area Limiting 

Elements Upgrade Project).  PG&E recommends including the three projects in the LCR study 

based on the project estimated ISDs. 

If you have any questions regarding PG&E’s comment, please feel free to contact me. 

Thanks, 

Igor Grinberg 


